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Issue:  8  / 2021 Newsletter Date:   21 May, 2021 

Dear Clayton South Primary School families, 

Our Year 3 and Year 5 students completed their NAPLAN assessments last week and 
I couldn’t be prouder of them all. All we can ask is that they put their best effort in, 
and we can’t ask for more than that. They certainly put their best effort in. I like to 
think that the NAPLAN test helps to tell US as the teachers, what we have taught the 
students well, and what we need to place more emphasis on. I see it as a reflection 
on us, not on the students. We will contact families when NAPLAN results are ready 
to be distributed to families. 

Our Kindergarten Open Day went 
off without a hitch and was an 
extremely fun day! Any chance I 
get to hang out with kids with the 
same maturity levels as me is 
always enjoyable!!! We had 70 children through the school experiencing 25 minutes 
of STEM/Science, Art, Library and PMP. From the feedback I have received, all of the 
children loved it. Thank you so much to all staff who were involved and to the Year 
5/6 students who did a fantastic job escorting the Kinder’s from activity to activity, 
and assisting the children.  

Enrolments have opened, so if you know of anyone with a child ready to begin 
school next year, please send them our way for a school tour. I can conduct 
individual tours at any time and do not need much notice. I can showcase the 
wonderful things happening at CSPS with ease! We are very lucky to be part of such 
a caring community. 

Four of our Year 6 students will be representing our school at the Junior Mayor 
event in Kingston on Wednesday. They have written a speech about something they 
would create to help others, and their idea was very inspiring. They decided as a 
group they would create a container similar to the Brotherhood Bins to collect toys 
for children who are less fortunate, such as those in the Royal Children’s Hospital, or 
unable to afford presents at Christmas time. They then expanded their idea to 
collecting blankets and pillows for the homeless. What a caring group of students we 
have representing us. Good luck to you all with your speech. 
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2021 
MAY 

21 NEWSLETTER 

24 PLAYGROUP 

24 BOOKFAIR STARTS 

25 SCHOOL COUNCIL 6PM 

25 Bookfair 

26 Healthy Harold Visits 

26 Taekwondo 

26 Bookfair 

27 Healthy Harold Visits 

27 BOOKFAIR - LAST DAY 

27 ISS Round 4 - AWAY 

28 Healthy Harold Visits 

28 ASSEMBLY 

31 PLAYGROUP 

JUNE 

2 Taekwondo 

2 Mini Mathematicians 

3 ISS Round 5 - AWAY 

4 Division Cross Country 

4 NEWSLETTER 

7 PLAYGROUP 

9 Taekwondo 

11 ASSEMBLY 

14 QUEENS BIRTHDAY 
HOLIDAY - NO SCHOOL 

16 Regional Cross Country 

16 Mini Mathematicians 

17 ISS Round 5 - FINALS 

18 NEWSLETTER 

21 PLAYGROUP 

22 SCHOOL COUNCIL 6PM 

23 Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

25 Last Day of Term 2 
School Finishes 2.30pm 

JULY 

12 First Day of Term 3 

12 Kinnect 2 Dance starts 

Important 
Diary Dates 

Clayton 
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Primary School 



UNDER THE GAZEBO CLAYTON SOUTH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT (Cont.) 

Book Fair begins next week and will be 
open before and after school in the 
library for purchases. A percentage of 
the money will come back to the school 

in books for our library so please support the school. Thank 
you to Felicia for organising this event every year.  

Don’t forget that every Monday morning from 9.15-

10.45am we have our Playgroup open in Room 10. We’ve 

had a few parents come through with their young ones, and 

would love to see more people in the coming weeks. 

Breakfast Club has been open from 8.20am every morning 

and we’ve had about 20 customers per day! We are going 

through 2 loaves of bread a day and love to see the 

students eating breakfast, socializing before school, and 

having a great time together. A huge thank you to Mrs 

Smith for setting this up in the BER Building and getting it 

back up and running. Thanks to Miss Golledge and Mr Hay 

for also assisting. This is a great initiative for our students. 

Everyone is welcome and it is FREE! 

Have a great weekend  

Greg Clement 

Principal 

School Photos 2021 – Clayton South 

Primary School 
Annual school photos have been taken by Arthur Reed Photos. 
To view the images of your child and order photos, you will 

need to first register online. 
 Go to https://order.arphotos.com.au  and enter the 2021 

image code for your child (from their personalized flyer)  

 Tap on ‘Add another child’ to enter the image codes of any 

siblings 

 Fill in your email and mobile details and then review all details 

before confirming your registration  
That’s it! When 2021 photos are ready, you will be notified by 

email and SMS. 
Even if you registered last year, it’s important that you do it 

again each year using your child’s new image code to link their 

photos for the current year with your contact details. 
To ensure you are ordering school photos for the 

current year, please wait for notifications that 2021 

images are online before placing orders.  
In the webshop you can view photos and customize your photo 

package; Choose ANY layout, ANY image and purchase 

multiple digital image downloads. 
All photo orders will be sent directly to the address you 

provide when ordering. 

REGISTER ONLINE NOW to be notified when 2021 school 

photos can be viewed and ordered. 

FCW Specials 

Polar Fleece Vest  

was $42 - now $20 
 

Cargo Long Pants 

was $36.00 - now $30.00 
 

Cargo Short pants  

was $30 - now $20 
 

Girls Trousers  

was $40 - now $10 
 

The FCW onsite Uniform Shop has 

listened to your feedback, and EFTPOS is now 

available for uniform sales at the shop. 

Ordering & payments can still be done online, 

or please visit Christine in the uniform shop on 

Wednesdays 8.30 -11am  in Room 15. 

School Info 

https://order.arphotos.com.au


UNDER THE GAZEBO CLAYTON SOUTH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

The Adventures of 3/4A 

 Over the past couple of weeks, students in 3/4A 
have been participating in Reader’s Theatre. 
Students worked in small groups to rehearse a 
play which they practised during reading 
rotations. Reader’s Theatre was a great 
confidence building activity. It also allowed 
students to develop their reading fluency as well 
as focus on using expression and reading aloud 
for an audience. On Friday, each group performed 
their play to the class. Mr Clement was invited to 
come along and watch the plays and he was very 
impressed! Everyone showed great teamwork 
working in their groups, well done 3/4A! 
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UNDER THE GAZEBO CLAYTON SOUTH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Dear families, 

As part of the Junior Mayor competition, we 
have decided to collect good quality second 
hand toys which we will package and deliver to 
the Monash Hospital for the Children's Ward. 
We would love it if students gave up old toys 
that they don't use so that we can donate them 
to the hospital to bring a smile to the children’s 
faces. If you can please donate a toy by the end 
of next week so we have time to organise 
delivery. Please give all donations to your 
classroom teacher and we will pick them up 
next Friday. Thank you so much for taking your 
time to read this. 

From our Junior Mayors 
Faith, Kaushi, Tahmina and Nemo. 
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ADVERTISING ADVERTISING 

 

 

 

Join us, in our brand new custom built facility where we 
specialise in swimming and water safety programs for 
all. Offering small class sizes, with new creative swim 

ideas for parents and children. Our Magna pool is warm 

and cosy, making it easy to swim all year round. 

HOURS 
Monday 10:00am-5.30pm 
Tuesday 9:30am-6.30pm 

Wednesday 10:00am-6:30pm 
Thursday 4:00pm-6:30pm 
Friday 10:00am-12:00pm 
Saturday 8:00am-2:00pm 
Sunday 8:00am- 12:00pm 

Email thelittleswimschool@gmail.com 
Phone 0418 511 076 
Address 1/ 536-546 Clayton Road, Clayton South 

Opposite Clayton South Primary School 

We are looking forward to meeting 
you and your little ones. 

mailto:thelittleswimschool@gmail.com

